
 

 
Dear School Council member, 
 
Congratulations on being selected to represent your class! You have 
such an important role in our school. 
 
 I’m (Miss Kneale) going to look after the School Council until Miss 
O’Connor comes back from maternity leave.  
 
Throughout the year you will be given lots of ‘jobs’ to do. These 
might be asking your class questions, attending meetings or going 
out to represent our school.  
 
We won’t be able to meet as much as we normally would as we are 
all in different PODs. However, we are still one team and will still 
work together.  
 
I have included your badge with the letter. Please make sure you 
wear this everyday so that people know you are in our council.  
 
Your first job – Please ask your class: 

 

What ingredients does a good friend 
need to have? 

 
Please choose 6 ingredients that your class thinks a good friend 
needs. Please pass your sheets in to 6K by Friday 24th October.  

 
Thank you! 

 
Miss Kneale 

 



 

Class:…………………………………. 
 

6 ingredients we think a good friends 
needs to have 

 

1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 
6. 
 


